
 
 

TOYSMITH PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 
 
DATE:  AUGUST 22, 2019     
TO:   CONSUMERS 
 
#20057 Slime Sucker made by Toysmith UPC 085761 220225  
(note: sucker head can be either blue or purple) 

 
 
 
REASON FOR RECALL 
 
Toy does not comply with requirements of the Toys Regulations due to boric acid 
content.  Safety is our priority, so we are initiating a recall of this product.  
 
As of Aug 22, 2019, we have not received any reports of incidents in Canada. 
 
This product was sold in retail toy stores across Canada since January 2017. 
 
Approximately 1800 slime suckers have been sold across Canada. 
 
Please discontinue using this product.  Either return the product to the retail store where 
it was purchased for full credit or dispose of the slime in sink or toilet.   
 
For further information call: 
Great West Wholesale Ltd 
Vancouver, BC 
1-800-901-9588 
greatwestw@gmail.com 


